
 

 

The South East Regional Centre for Urban 

Landcare is celebrating 20 years of the 

Swan Alcoa Landcare Program (SALP).  

We invite you to Yule Brook 

Homestead for a BBQ and 

Night Stalk.  

Community groups will be showcasing their 

SALP funded project sites. 

Food, soft drinks and tea and coffee provided. 

 

 

 

 

Date: 16th Nov 2018 
2018 

Time: 5-8pm 

Location: SERCUL, Yule Brook Homestead  

1 Horley Road 

Beckenham WA 6107 

Bring: Please wear enclosed footwear for the 
night stalk and bring a torch.  

RSVP: catwilliams@sercul.org.au or 
9458 5664 
by Wednesday 14th November. 

The Swan Alcoa Landcare Program (SALP) is a partnership between Alcoa, the Department of 

Biodiversity, Conservation and Attractions and Perth NRM. It is one of Australia’s most successful 

community landcare initiatives and celebrates 20 years in 2018. SALP aims to protect and manage 

natural assets by funding the community to restore waterways and bushland, critical native animal 

habitat and ecological linkages in the Swan Canning catchment. Since the program’s inception in 

1998, the funding partners have contributed $8.5 million to more than 1,300 landcare projects, 

engaging thousands of volunteers to help protect the local environment. 
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